
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: August 12, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services
           
Re:   I.T. Security Presentation

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, August 12, 2024 
Committee of the Whole meeting. I have invited Thomas Moran from Mullen 
Coughlin LLC. He and his legal firm helped our district during the recent I.T. 
issue the district experienced. He will join the Committee of the Whole in order to 
debrief the Board of Education members on the situation and answer their 
questions. Thank you.

PF

c: Board of Education


